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Terry Deno opened the meeƟng at 6:30 p.m. at our new meeƟng locaƟon at the NIT Library. 

 

Jeanine McKinney gave the Treasurer Report.  AŌer $45 was donated at the March meeƟng and new 
signs were purchased to adverƟse our new meeƟng locaƟon (a total of $170.52) the balance remaining 
in the account is $6,415.97. 

Captain Tom Hendren/ Spokane Police Dept. spoke about his prioriƟes as Captain of the NW 
Neighborhood Resource Officer Program.  He intends to address: Violence in the parks, Traffic problems 
on Indian Trail Rd. and problems at Shadle Park with campers etc.  Crime reports have been down lately 
in our area.  

 

Mark Davies gave the Community Assembly Report.  

The Parks FoundaƟon will be conducƟng their "Make a Splash" event for the month of April.  They will be 
providing swimsuits, swimming lessons and Lifeguard training as part of the program.  This program was 
started to help struggleing families. 

Shred Day:  April 28th at the C O P S shop Shaddle Park from 11:00 am to 2:00 pm.  No limit to amount of 
shred material brought. 

The Building Stronger Neighborhoods (BSN) CommiƩee of the Community Assembly (CA) will take place 
next Saturday, April 15 from 9:00-10:00 a.m. in hybrid format. The in-person meeƟng will be held at the 
West Central Community Center (1603 North Belt Street) in the Newton Room 

 

Nancy Perkins gave a report from C.O.P.S. North West.   

Excelsior Wellness is offering a Medicine Take Back Day on Saturday, April 22 from 10a.m.-Noon. 
Unwanted medicaƟons will be accepted for disposal.  Free Narcon and medicine lock boxes will be 
available while supplies last. 

 

Zack Zappone reported for the City Council.  The STA Board is promoƟng a new Central City Line Rapid 
Transit Bus Route that will run between Brown’s AddiƟon and SCC.  It is expected to begin operaƟon on 
July 15,2023.   

Annie Deasy  reported on Traffic Calming Updates.  



The Mobile Speed Feedback trailers will be deployed throughout the city from May1 through the end of 
September. 

Traffic Calming Workshops are being offered by the Office of Neighborhood Services for Spokane 
neighborhoods.  The goal is to discuss the Program and gather input from the Neighborhoods. 

Mel Neil reminded the aƩendees of the free Dump Passes worth up to $25 that are available.  For more 
informaƟon go to myspokane.org. 

 

Terry closed the meeƟng at 8:20 p.m. 

 


